
  

   

               
                

                
           

               
                  

              
             

                  
             

                 
              

                 
                   

                
         

 

October 26, 2021 

Aloha Parents and Students, 

My name is Andrew Higa and I am the ninth grade counselor at Kalani High School. 
Believe it or not, it’s time to start thinking about high school registration. Next month, students 
who live in Kalani’s district will receive registration materials. If you are not in Kalani’s district, 
you will not receive registration materials until your geographic exception is approved. 
However, I plan to give everyone the opportunity to view the information no matter what district 
you belong to. To give you a head start on the registration process, I have put information on 
my google site for you to look at. It gives basic information regarding registration. Current 
upperclassmen are working on putting together videos to show the various electives at Kalani 
High School. There will also be a couple of virtual meetings in the evening to go over the 
registration process (tentatively November 23) and to discuss the different elective options at 
Kalani (tentatively the week of November 15). Please take a look at the information on the site. 
You can also email me questions regarding registration, however I may be slow to respond 
since my first responsibility is to the current ninth graders. I will continue to give information to 
the middle schools as well as update my google site. On a different page on my google site, I 
have a virtual tour in case you’ve never seen our campus before. Be prepared, it’s boring. 
Thank you and I look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Higa 
ahiga@kalanihs.org 

https://sites.google.com/kalanihs.org/mrhigasstuff/class-or-2026-current-8th-graders
mailto:ahiga@kalanihs.org

